
2024 Neighborhood Infrastructure Improvements 
Construction Update #13 – 8/30/2024 

What has happened during the past week? 

• 17th Street  
o Grading of road base material continued in preparation for new concrete curb and driveways continued. 

• Highland Drive (17th Street to 15th Street) 
o All water main testing passed, and we switched residents from the temporary water system to the 

newly installed water main. 
o Grading of road base material in preparation for new concrete curb and driveways continued.  

• Brittany Road 
o Boulevard and street removals continued.  
o Water main improvements began north of 17th Street. 

What is scheduled for the week of September 2nd? 

• 17th Street and Highland Drive (17th Street to 15th Street) 
o Street grading and cleanup will continue. 
o Concrete curb and gutter and concrete driveway replacements are scheduled on these streets for the 

week of September 9th. Impacted residents will receive additional notice via door hanger.  

• Brittany Road 
o Street removals will continue and be completed. 

o Water main improvements will continue.  
o Sanitary sewer improvements will begin. 

Active Project Area Considerations 
• Please refrain from removing wooden survey stakes and parking on streets under construction from 7 AM to 7 PM. 

• Please refrain from touching or mowing near the temporary water system. If there is an issue with the system or it 
is leaking, please call the number below. 

        
          Street removals along Brittany Road                                       Water main improvements  

Questions or Concerns?  Please Call the Hastings Engineering Department at (651) 480-2334  
Spread the Word & Subscribe to E-Updates!    

• TEXT MESSAGES……. Sign up for SMS text updates by texting 24STREETS to 888777 

• E-MAIL…………………… Sign up for email updates on the project website below 

• CITY WEBSITE………… www.hastingsmn.gov/2024Streets  

• HARD COPY……. In marked mailboxes near the project area as well as door tags for specific notices  

http://www.hastingsmn.gov/2024Streets

